
Student Out of Uniform “Dress Down Days” 2019/2020 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! Student “Dress Down Days” begin on September 11th. Dress down days will be 

every Friday. If your child(ren) would like to participate in the out of uniform dress down days, 

please send in $20 per child and complete the information below. In order to participate this 

year, full payment must be made in advance and by September 11th, the first dress down day. 

Students will not be able to pay for individual dress down days during the school year. 

Besides being VERY POPULAR with our students, dress down day money is the main source of 

income for the Student Government Association. The money is used to sponsor many school 

events throughout the year. Your money is going to a good cause! 

If you have any questions, Please contact Kim Gaudioso at schooloffice@stmartinsonline.org 

Please return the bottom of this form to your oldest child’s homeroom teacher by Sept 11th 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Dress Down Registration 2019/2020 

Student(s) Name: Grade: 

  

  

  

  

  

 

*If you have more than 3 children attending St. Martin’s…thank you! The rest of your children 

do not need to pay! Please just indicate their names and grade so they will be on the list. 

 

Please make checks payable to St. Martin’s School. 

Return to your oldest child’s homeroom teacher by September 11th. 
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